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P.S

Ottawa, 20th October 1917.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 13th instant and to thank you for the notice that

the lot held by theadeon's Bay Company in the Fischer

River Indian reserve is for sale. I have to say that

it has been decided to purchase the lot at your price, $360.00

which has been stated to be a fair one.

Will you be good enough to have the deed made to

majestij as
the Crown as represented by the Superintendent General

of Indian Affaire and advise me in whose favour the

cheque in payment is to be drawn?

Your obedient servant,

sgd SStewart

Jer. Asst. Deputy and Seckt.

The Land Commissioner,

Hudson'e Bay Company,

Winnipeg, Man.
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